
Construction Report August 19, 2021 

Tuesday, August 3, 2021 – official land survey staked 

Friday August 13, 2021 – Construction began.  Both sides of bridge were fenced off.  The preparation of the new walkway to the bridge began.   
Asphalt, the interlocking bricks, and the cement retaining wall abutting the restaurant parking area were demolished. 
 
Week of August 16th- the interlocking bricks and heavy equipment were removed, the edge along the restaurant parking lot was fenced off.  

(Parking is not restricted).  The area is prepared to construct footings for the cement retaining wall. 
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Debris and logs removed at the bottom of the hill at the river’s edge. 
 

 

 
Debris at the base of bridge footings were also removed. 

 



 

 
Area is prepared for construction of footings to install a new cement 
edge, steps and flower boxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


